

E7/pf/2091

21 December 2006

Mrs Maureen Comber m.comber@btinternet.com

By Email

Councillor Ken Thornber CBE

Leader of Hampshire County Council

The Castle, Winchester
Hampshire \$023 8UJ
Telephone 01962 847750
Fax 01962 845969
E-mail ken.thornber@hants.gov.uk
www.hants.gov.uk

Dear Maureen

I write with reference to your e-mail of 7 December 2006 and my subsequent acknowledgement of 12 December. Regrettably, it will not now be possible to respond to the matters you raise until after the Christmas break.

I apologise for this delay and will be in contact as soon as possible.

Please accept my best wishes for the Festive Season.

Yours sincerely

Ken Thornber

Leader